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You spoke and we listened. Last year, stakeholders around the state told 
us what was needed to create an early childhood system that supports 
all Colorado children and families. This input shaped our successful 
bid for three more years of funding for the Colorado Shines Brighter 
Preschool Development Grant and informed the Senate Bill 19-63  
Infant and Family Child Care Action Plan. Continue the conversation - 
join us to discuss how these initiatives will shape the future of 
Colorado’s early childhood system.

Join Us to Discuss the Future of Colorado’s 
Early Childhood System 

Please check your email for any schedule changes necessitated by inclement weather.

A light dinner will be provided starting at 5:30 p.m. and the event will begin at 6:00 p.m.

This forum will be accessible to all persons. Please indicate on your RSVP if you will require language 
translation services or auxiliary aids at least seven days prior to the event.

Pueblo
Tuesday, February 18th 
5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

Pueblo Community College - 
Fortino Ballroom C
900 W. Orman Ave.
Pueblo, CO 81004

Grand Junction
Wednesday, February 19th 

5:30 p.m.  to 7:00 p.m. 
Community Service Building - 

Conference Room 1060
510 29 1/2 Rd., 

Grand Junction, CO 81504 

Webinar
Wednesday, February 26th

6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
The webinar link will be sent to 

those who RSVP for this 
option.

Fort Collins
Tuesday, February 25th 
5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Innosphere – North Room
320 E. Vine Dr.

Fort Collins, CO 80524 

RSVP for the event of your choice here: https://forms.gle/imFe2wz7uT2QxJ7f7 

Families of young children; caregivers; early childhood professionals; individuals that support families 
and nurture the well-being of children; health care providers; early childhood advocates; policymakers; 
and others interested in the early childhood system.

DETAILS

WHERE & WHEN

WHO SHOULD ATTEND


